FY19 New Skills for Youth Cohort III FAQ

Q:	Has a date been finalized for the NSFY Cohort 3 Kick-off and Training Session?
A:           Yes, the date will be Friday, June 14, 2019 from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. ET.  It will be hosted in Frankfort at the Kentucky Department of Education.  Additional travel information will be provided to awardees at the time of grant notification.

Q: 	We are getting information from several different sources, how do we need to document our sources?
A:           An appendix which cites all sources for the application is permissible and may be included with the application, which will not count against the 15-page limit.

Q:          Can you please give us some guidance and/or resources to assist us in completing our asset     map? 
A:       	While a specific framework is not required for the facilitation of this process, asset mapping guidance was provided at the 2018 NSFY Fall Forum hosted in Frankfort on November 26.  A link to that meeting’s resources can be found here:  
https://tinyurl.com/NSFYFF-2018
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Q:           I am asking how our organization can apply for NSFY grants, and what may be required to apply, as well as amounts. We have a program that specifically fills out the mission of teaching new skills to youth in the fields specified as being labor needs. Grants would assist us in further extending this, implementing full time staff for the construction skills program, providing new equipment, etc
A:           Business and community organizations are not eligible to apply for the NSFY Cohort III grant opportunity; however, they are encouraged to support local school districts and career/technical centers as an active grant application partner.  Furthermore, the project expenditure examples that are cited within this question are not permissible uses of the NSFY grant funds.


